
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

August 5, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheets listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the 
Company) were filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on August 5, 2022: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 86 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86 
 3rd Revised Sheet No. 86.1 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.1 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.2 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.2 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.3 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.3 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.4 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.4 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.5 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.5 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.6 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.6 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.7 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.7 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.8 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.8 
 2nd Revised Sheet No. 86.9 1st Revised Sheet No. 86.9 
 Original Sheet No. 86.10 
 Original Sheet No. 86.11 
 

 
This tariff sheets are being issued August 5, 2022 to become effective on and after September 4, 2022.   
 
The tariff revisions being requested are necessary to support implementation of revised RS MO 393.1640 
which becomes effective August 28, 2022 and makes electric incentives available to certain customers that 
have incremental qualifying electric load and also receive local, regional, state, of federal governmental 
economic development incentives.   
 
The proposed tariff revisions were shared with Staff and OPC prior to filing. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer S. Moore 
 
Jennifer Moore 


